
CONSTRUCTABILITY REVIEW

A Constructability Review will be held for the following project: 

IM-NHIY-0044-2(419)239
JP NO. 20290(04)

Tulsa, Rogers, & Wagoner Counties

Description: 
Reconstruction of the I-44/193rd Street (SH-167) interchange.

Scope of Work: 
Includes bridge(s) over 193  Street, grading and drainage, both asphalt and dowel jointedrd

PC pavement for the mainline and ramp reconstruction.

Estimate: 
$44 million

Proposed Letting: 
March 19, 2009

90% plans are available from Office Engineer Division as of today. The Constructability
Review will commence immediately following the October 3, 2008 Pre-Bid meeting in the

ODOT Commission Room.
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